## Christmas 2019

This year we enjoyed a new mini event, when we provided a quiet, chill-out space for adults and children during the Christmas Parade. The Murray Studios was a great, central location for this quiet zone where we provided stories and sensory activities for children, based round the meaning of Christmas. Local author Fiona MacDonald read her Christmas story book aloud for children and there were themed crafts and snacks for families to enjoy, as well as book for every family to take home. Emergency and security workers enjoyed popping in for a warm up cuppa and chat too.







In addition, we ran our annual Christmas craft day at the Erskine Hall, with crafts and activities for the children and a café with home baking for parents and carers. We enjoyed welcoming families who come back year after year as well as meeting families who joined us for the first time.

Setting up...



Families arriving...



Families attending both events were invited to make donations of cash or food for our East Neuk Foodbank and/or Lighthouse's Christmas hampers. We were pleased with the response to this and were able to pass on a cheque to Richard for the Food Bank and to make up hampers for many families across the East Neuk.

We are always happy to be given recommendations for hampers and of course we always love to welcome you at our events throughout the year!